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Dates for your diary 

19/04/21 Return to school 

 

Join the Juniors on Social Media 

 

 

 

Contact us 

023 92378890 (Infants)  

023 92375444 (Juniors) 

inbox@courtlaneinf.co.uk 

admin@courtlanejnr.co.uk 

 

More info 

www.courtlaneinfant.co.uk 

www.courtlanejunior.co.uk  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

March has been a jam packed month with all children returning to school 

and they have settled back in brilliantly. It’s obvious to see that they enjoy 

school and have been excited to see their friends. 

Science Week saw children get hands on with their learning as they 

investigated  ‘Innovations for the future’. Working collaboratively enabled 

the children to develop and share their ideas. 

There was lots of laughter as the children shared jokes on Red Nose Day too, 

sporting their crazy hair and red attire. Social relationships and wellbeing 

have been a real focus this term as we have also been exploring equality 

along with the UN Anti-Racism day.  

We are proud to be part of such a caring and friendly community. 

Track and Trace over the Easter holidays 

Should a pupil develop symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) between 
Thursday 1st April up until Wednesday 7th April, please inform the school via 
email on: 

 covidreportinginf@courtlaneinf.co.uk (Infants) 

 covidreportingjnr@courtlanejnr.co.uk (Juniors) 

Please send a separate communication for each of your children to the 
respective email addresses and take your child for a PCR test. These email 
addresses have been set up specifically for the holiday period only. 

If your child tests positive, please email the school on: 

 covidreportinginf@courtlaneinf.co.uk (Infants) 

 covidreportingjnr@courtlanejnr.co.uk (Juniors) 

If your child has been in school and in contact with other children in their 
class 48 hours before they developed symptoms when they will have been 
infectious, we will notify all the other parents in their bubble by text and 
email and they will be advised to self-isolate their children. 

The school email will be checked once a day at 10 am and appropriate action 
will then be taken. 

If your child develops symptoms on or after Thursday 8th April you do not 
need to notify the school but should notify the NHS Track and Trace service. 

May we also remind you that it is still illegal for children to have playdates 

or sleep overs, even if the children are in the same class. We recognise that 

the measures are limiting and difficult for families, but we urge your 

continued compliance for everyone’s wellbeing. 

All adults on school site must wear a mask at all times, unless medically 

exempt. If you are exempt, please ensure you are wearing a lanyard 

highlighting this, or email the school office so that staff on the gate are 

aware. 
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Term Dates  
 
Easter Holidays  
Friday 2nd - Friday 16th April 2021 
 

First day of Summer Term 1 
Monday 19th April 2021 
 

May Day 
Monday 3rd May 2021 
 

Last day of Summer Term 1 
Friday 28th May 2021 
 

Half term 
Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 
2021 
 

First day of Summer Term 2 
Monday 7th June 2021 
 

INSET Day 
Friday 2nd July 2021 
 

Last day of term 
Friday 23rd July 2021 
 
 

Return to school for 2021/22  
Monday 6th September 2021 
 

Half term 
Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 
2021 
 

Break up for Christmas 
Friday 17th December 2021 
 

First day of Spring Term  
Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

Half term 
Monday 21st – Friday 25th February 
2022 
 

Break up for Easter 
Friday 8th April 2022 
 

First day of Summer Term  
Monday 25th April 2022 
 

Half term 
Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 
2022 
 

Last day of term 
Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

Coronavirus Crisis Information 

We know that many factors can influence our physical and psychological 

wellbeing. Attached to the newsletter are details of services that are 

available right now to help, listen and support you during the crisis. 

Summer Term Events 

Our normal summer term calendar isn’t able to operate due to Covid-19 

restrictions. We are looking at each individual event as the national picture 

changes and we will keep you updated. 

INSET Days and 2021-22 term dates  
We are now able to confirm the INSET days for the next academic year. 

They are as follows: 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 
Friday 3rd September 2021 
Monday 1st November 2021 
Tuesday 4th January 2022 
Monday 6th June 2022 
 
In addition, there will be a further Trust INSET day, date to be confirmed.  

Next year’s term dates have also been included on the right hand side 

column of the newsletter. May we remind you to please not book holidays 

in term time as they will not be authorised. 

RSE Policy Parent Consultation 

Thank you for your responses to the Parent Consultation. Parental 

feedback has been factored into our delivery plans and the final policy can 

be found on our website. Parents can request to see materials at any time. 

In Year 6, there will be an additional parent session to present the topics 

covered. 

Infant School Update 

We are delighted to unveil our new play equipment in the EYFS playground 
and are looking forward to the children being able to fully utilise this during 
the Summer term. Thank you to CLICA and the parental donations for the 
significant contribution towards the cost of this.  You may also have 
noticed the new brick wall at the front entrance. We ask that children 
refrain from walking on it as we would hate for there to be an accident and 
for them to fall onto the concrete. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


